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As motorcycle rider with 55 years of riding experience I would like to ask you to 

please support SB 422. I have used a motorcycle as my prime mode of transportation 

most of my life. During this time I have be hit from behind by cars 3 times. If I had the 

ability to lane share  as described in this bill the contact could have been avoided. In 

our modern society you have to ad cell phones to the equation. Folks paying more 

attention to the phone than the road I think we can agree is a growing problem. 

Hence lane sharing is becoming more important everyday in the survival of 

motorcyclist. With increasing fuel cost one might think that the use of motorcycles 

would be something we should be promoting. Most motorcycles use less fuel. Take 

up less space and add less carbon to our atmosphere.  

 

Thanks for your yes vote. 


